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Date: 18th July 2018 

 

Gibraltar Sports and Leisure Authority and AquaGib Ltd in partnership 
to continue Plastic Free ethos 
 
In keeping with Her Majesty’s Government of Gibraltar “single use plastic” policy the GSLA will not 
be distributing water in plastic bottles during its annual Summer Sports Programme.   
 
Participants have been encouraged to bring along re-usable plastic bottles as drinking water will be 
provided on site.  Key to this has been the assistance of AquaGib Ltd who have very kindly 
sponsored all civil works to provide a refilling station suitably located to allow children to refill their 
bottles when required. 
 
GSLA CEO Reagan Lima is delighted with the assistance provided adding that “as well as the 
provision of the refill station AquaGib Ltd have also made available numerous reusable bottles to 
be distributed amongst the children on the programme.  We all know the issues surrounding the 
abuse of single use plastics and we were very keen to instil this ethos in to our participants.  
Hopefully, this mind-set will become the norm rather than the exception”. 
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